
ASHLAND OPTIMIST CLUB
Meeting Saturday Mornings @ 7:30 A.M.  

 Optimist Drive, Ashland, MO  65010

Sept 10, 2020
"You cannot do all the good the world needs, but the world needs all the good you can do."

Optimist Board
Missy Bonderer President
Lena Long VP
Jan Palmer VP
Janet Popejoy               Past Pres.
Barrett Glascock Secretary
Heather Martin Treasurer 
Robert Blake                 2020
Shawn Steelman           2020
Greg Hawkins               2020
Bruce Glascock            2021
Bernie Bartel                 2021
Lisa Barnum                  2021

COMING UP

Board Meeting:
    Aug. 13- 7:15 p.m.
TAKE A MINUTE TO REMEMBER 
THOSE WHO MADE US STRONG:
Carroll Sapp – 1987
“Buddy” Glascock – 1988
William Burnett – 1992
Remus James – 1994
Ron Marley – 1997
Cecil Vaughn – 2001
Billy Jo Sapp – 2004
Marvin Sappington – 2004
Arcie Sapp – 2005
Kenneth Nichols – 2006
Lahmon Wren – 2007
Joe Smith - 2009
Jimmy Jo Calvin- 2009
Bob Sappington – 2010
Clifford Caldwell-2013
Mel Rupard-2013
Ernest Woods—2013
John Johnson—2013
Michael Dalton--2013
Jim Moore--2016
Carl Long--2016 
Don Jones-2017
Clay Austin-2017
Sharon Donley-2017
Ben Nieman- 2017
Nick Kimbler- 2018
Barbara Perry- 2018
Jacob Zagorac- 2019

The Ashland Optimist Board met September 10th. During 
this meeting, the Nominating Committee presented John 
Dougan, Dana Plunkett, and Shawn Steelman to serve on 
the Board for the next two years. Incoming President, Jan 
Palmer made the recommendations to appoint Heather 
Martin as Treasurer and Barrett Glascock as Secretary. The 
Board accepted the recommendations and the secretary will 
initiate an email vote by the membership to confirm the 
slate.

The Board also voted to start having hybrid meetings of 
coffee and doughnuts every first and third Saturday at 9:00 
a.m. starting September 19th to provide time for a business 
and social meeting. There will still be no speakers scheduled 
at this time. The first meeting will be at no cost. This will just
be an opportunity for everyone to get together. The meeting 
on October 3rd will be our officer installation program at 9:00
a.m. 

The Board is looking at options for us to provide the 
Halloween Spooktacular this year on October 31st from 4:00-
6:00 p.m. Please contact Ernie Wren for more information if 
you want to help or are willing to donate candy.

The Board is checking into options to provide the Veteran's 
Breakfast on Wed. November 11th to thank our Veterans for 
their service. Because of Health Department regulations, 
things will have to happen a little differently this year. We 
will seat the Veterans, take their order, and serve their meals
restaurant style.

Optimist International has a special incentive this year for all 
Health professionals. The Board is looking at doing a "Thank 
You" meal in November for these folks with the hope of 
getting new members through the reduced membership dues
that are being offered through the end of the year. 

There will be a Middle School cross country meet on 
September 23 at 2:30. Please contact John Travelos at 
jtravelos@centurytel.net if you are interested in 
helping.
 


